May 23, 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: John G. Davis, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safequards

THRU : Richard E. Cunningham, Director

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
FROM: W. T. Crow, Acting Chief

Uranfum Fuel Licensing Eranch
SUBJECT: ITEMS OF INTERESY

GA _TECHNOLOGIES, INC.

Mr. W. R. Mowry, GA Technologies, Inc., Licensing Administrator, met
with staff members of the Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch on May 22, 1985,
in the Willste Building to discuss the GA SNM-696 license amendment
application requesting authorization to amend its Radiological Safety
and Environmental surveillance monitoring program based on the reduction
in its fuel fabrication activities. Additional information, required
for the staff review, was submitted, docketed and discussed.

W. T. Crow, Acting Chief

Uranfum Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety
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